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We believe that Holy Communion, the
Lord’s Supper, is a Sacrament of God,
instituted by Christ Himself, giving and
sealing the gift of forgiveness to those who
believe and follow Him.

To help you to decide if you would like to join your brothers and
sisters at the Communion table, ask yourself the following
questions:

1.) Have I been baptized with water in the Name of the Father
and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit?

2.) Do I believe the Good News of Jesus’ victory over sin and
death on the cross for me?

3.) Do I recognize the Body and Blood of Christ in and with the
bread and wine of Communion given for me for the
forgiveness of sins?

If you said ‘yes’ to each of these questions and desire Holy
Communion, the Lord welcomes you to His Holy Supper.

79 Mechanic St.
Church Office Hours: 9:00am - 3:00pm - 814-362-3244
Interim Pastor Barry J. Keurulainen
(724)996-2160 - cell

Growing with Grace Christian Preschool
814-362-(GROW) 4769

Community Life Center
814-362-1236

Visit us at: www.agraceplace.org
Email: glmoffice@agraceplace.org

Welcome to
Grace Lutheran Church

February 25th, 2024
100th YEAR
ANNIVERSARY

WEEKEND WORSHIP

Lesson: Genesis 17: 1-7, 15-16
Lesson 2: Romans 5: 1-11
Gospel: Mark 8:27-38
Sunday - 9:00am Family Education

Sunday - 10:00am Blended Service




Pray for Our Families
The families of Grace that we will keep in our
prayers this week are:  Thomas Reid

Charlotte Reinhardt

Jim & Stacia Roggenbaum
Remember to keep our Grace Family, GwG and the
CLC in your daily prayers. Pray for This Week’s
Ministry:  Growing with Grace Christian Preschool

Happenings This Week

Feb. 26th - Firm Foundations 3:30pm
Bible Studies 5pm & 6:45pm
Feb. 27th - Firm Foundations 3:30pm
Grace out Loud 5:30pm
Special Olympics Basketball 6:30pm
Feb. 28th - Firm Foundations 3:30pm
Deep Roots 5pm
Feb. 29th - Firm Foundations 3:30pm

Discerning the Times 6:45pm
March 1st - Mennonite Youth Night 6:45pm @ CLC

March 15, 1982: Former Grace Lutheran Church at the corner
of South Avenue and Corydon Street
demolished. The location had been a church site since 1854.

Items for the Bulletin are due to the church secretary by
Noon on Wednesday of each week. Please write them out as
you wish them to appear. You may drop them off at the
office, email them to:

March Service Schedule

Reader: Amy Dexter

Prayers: Jerry Craver
March Altar Guild: Stacia Roggenbaum
Michele Evers

March Counters: Jim & Mary Paterniti

February 18th, 2024 Attendance and Giving:

Attendance: 51
Giving: $2,553.54
Destinations:

Recycling:




